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Your submission for this review:

Please be very careful when dealing with Central Coast Council. As you know they have spent $500 Million and have not yet
disclosed where the money went and what it was spent on. No further increases should be allowed until the above is resolved.
The council management was sacked and we are now dealing with the second administrator, the first made a mess of the Rate
increase and left. The second has really done nothing, services are now virtually nil although promising the world. In addition
at the last meeting he advised that the water and sewerage department had money that had not been spent and they were looking
at a private company such as Sydney water or Hunter water to purchase the Water and Sewerage section of the council. From
this it would appear the council are trying to make the sale look more attractive at the expensive of the rate payers. Again
please be careful when dealing with this council





